

17/18 Angel Gate City Road,London EC1V 2PT 020 7856 0445 info@sarcoma.org.uk sarcoma.org.uk

Mick Fry 43 Longfield Road South Woodham Ferrers Chelmsford CM3 5JL

21 September 2022

Dear Mick,

Thank you from Sarcoma UK

Every day, 15 people are diagnosed with sarcoma. Thanks to your ongoing support for our charity in memory of Chris Betts, your generosity is giving sarcoma patients and their families hope, support and information. Thank you so much to you and the South Woodham Ferrers Rotary Club for choosing to support our charity.

Your thoughtful gift of £300, which we received on 31 August 2022, will really make a difference in the lives of people affected by sarcoma right across the UK. Your support is bringing together the top sarcoma researchers looking to discover the answers behind what causes sarcoma and develop better treatments for patients.

Since 2016, our Support Line specialist team have answered over 12,000 phone calls, emails and text messages to the Support Line team. Helping over 3, 433 people affected by sarcoma. All of your wonderful support will help them answer the next 12,000 calls and emails, making sure they are always listened to and given the time they need.

"I felt so alone after being diagnosed with sarcoma. You don't think you need support, but you do and it's so important knowing that help is available. Dialling that Support Line phone number for the first time was for me the most difficult thing to do, but I'd say to anyone who isn't sure, 110% dial that number."

-Sarcoma UK supporter about the Support Line

Thank you again for thinking of our charity, we are so grateful for your support which is giving hope to everyone affected by the disease. Together, we can transform the lives of everyone affected by sarcoma.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Davidson
Chief Executive